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Jennifer Miles 
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Jennifer Miles was well-known throughout the Baldwinsville Community. She was a 
dedicated colleague and teacher. Long before she was hired to teach at McNamara 
Elementary school, she was dedicated to helping children. Over the years, she 
tutored many children in reading, writing and math. She began her professional 
career as a teaching assistant at McNamara Elementary. After being hired as a 
teacher, she taught second, fourth, and fifth grade all at McNamara Elementary. 
Jennifer is remembered by students, colleagues, and friends, as a compassionate 
teacher that was always full of encouraging smiles and warm hugs. Jennifer was 
also a loving mother, sister, daughter, & wife.  
Jennifer was taken from our community too soon during a tragic car accident in the 
spring of 2014. 
 
 
Scholarship Amount: $1,000 
 
Scholarship Status: Non-Endowment.  
 
Scholarship Requirement: A graduating senior who lives in Baldwinsville Central School 
district and attended McNamara Elementary School. Starting in 2017 the additional 
requirement of having Mrs. Miles as a teacher has been added to the requirements.   
 
Application Deadline: March 31, 2017 
 
 
2016 Winner: Mark Lannier 
 
“I am currently at Penn State University studying mechanical engineering. I am hoping to 
find a job post graduation as an engineer for a company in the military industry, or the 
construction industry. Winning the Jennifer Miles Memorial Scholarship has meant a lot to 
me in the pursuit of my college education. I will always remember my days at McNamara and 
while I did not have Mrs. Miles as a teacher, I will always cherish the things her colleagues 
did to help me to learn and grow.” 
 


